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The Department of World Languages and Literatures invites 
applications for the positions of: 

Sessional Instructor  

Posted October 24th, 2023 
Please note that all Sessional Instructor positions involve membership in the Teaching Support Staff Union (TSSU); and are subject to 
both sufficient enrollment in the course, and budgetary authorization. The Department of World Languages and Literatures (WLL) 
follows Article XIV (E.2) of the TSSU-
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• Three letters of reference, including at least one from a department/school/program for which courses have been
taught (unless the applicant has taught for WLL or LTI within the past two years, in which case references can be
omitted). Reference letters should come directly from referees and be sent to wlladmin@sfu.ca

•

https://www.sfu.ca/policies/gazette/general/gp19.html
https://www.sfu.ca/policies/gazette/general/gp19.html
https://www.sfu.ca/policies/gazette/general/gp19.html



